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Student Schedules and More!
 

September 3

Included in this email:

Student Schedule with Times
Canvas Goes Live - Sept 5
PTA Website - stay involved!

Dear BBMS Families,

If you attended, we hope you enjoyed the New Student Orientation today.  If you
were unable to make this time, or if you had trouble accessing the meeting, we
apologize.  For those who were unable to attend, we will hold additional meetings
next week to answer your questions.  In the meantime, if you have questions that
need answers prior to the first day of school, please email Dr. Cockley at
andrew_cockley@hcpss.org.  We will be back in touch with you personally!

Weekly Student Schedules can be viewed here:   STUDENT
SCHEDULE.pdf   

Please note that all schools will serve as meal sites this fall.  BBMS will
serve breakfast and lunch (FREE) to students beginning on the first
day of school, September 8.  Breakfast will be served from 8:00 to
9:00am.  You can also pick up a cold lunch at that time.  A hot lunch
will be served from 10:45am to 12:45pm as well.  We hope to see
families during these times.  Families may choose to go to the school
nearest your home as well.

Canvas - Live on Saturday, September 5.
You will be able to see teacher homepages for each class AND access
Google Meeting Codes needed for the first day of school.
Practice accessing your accounts to make sure everything works.

PTA Website:  https://www.bbmspta.org/
       We hope parents stay involved - join the PTA.  Become a part of
our parent network to support each other.  Now, more than ever,
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every parent needs someone that they can turn to if they have a
question.  Our PTA can be that support - but we need your help to
do so!

Have a great Labor Day weekend everyone - get kids to bed early on Monday -
and see you all for the first day of school on Tuesday, September 8 - first class
starts at 8:30am!

Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley, Principal
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